
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2022 

Parish Council elections 
We are delighted to report that at the Annual Parish Council meeting held in May 2022:  
Julia Clarke was elected Chair, and Jennifer Burnett was elected Vice-Chair.  Congratulations to both. 

 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 
A member of the public undertook the prize draw at the May Parish Council meeting.  The Parish Council will be 
contacting the lucky four residents who won £50 – well done to you all. 
 
We would once again, like to thank all residents who completed the questionnaire.  The information provided will 
help to give the Parish Council a clear idea of how you would like to develop the parish in the future. 
 

Parish Public Footpaths 
The Parish Council are currently undertaking routine maintenance around the Parish footpaths.  These cuts 
are carried out twice a year however if you notice that the pathways are looking a little overgrown, please 
contact the office and we will endeavour to rectify the situation. For any other issues with footpaths please 
report them to Cornwall Council: www.cornwall.gov.uk/report-something.  Alternatively, the Parish Council 
Office can report it on your behalf.  

 
Parking Concerns 
Unfortunately, inconsiderate parking is still happening around the Parish. If you would like to report any 
parking concerns, then you can contact the Parking Enforcement Team at Cornwall Council and report it by 
using their online form. Or by calling them on 0300 1234 222. Alternatively, you can call the Office and we can 
report the issue for you.  
 

Good Citizen Award 2022 
Do you know someone that makes a real difference in our community?  Why not nominate them for the St Dennis 
Parish Council Good Citizen Award 2022.  We are looking to celebrate achievements of members of our community that 
normally do not get recognised.  Don’t forget that the community has been pulling together over the last two years with 
people offering their services as volunteers to both collect and deliver items to vulnerable residents across the Parish. 
Considering this, we have decided to extend the deadline for applications until the 30th June 2022. So, this gives you 
time to nominate a community hero that has given up their time to help others.  The forms are available on our website 
at www.stdennisparishcouncil.org.uk or can be collected from the Claytawc Office. There are three categories for this 
award, Junior Citizen (12 and under), Young Citizen (13-21) and Adult (22 and over). 
 
Please get involved and if you know of someone you think deserves recognition for what they are doing – nominate 
them for a Good Citizen Award.  So, come on get nominating 

 
Parish Council 
The Parish Council Office is, unfortunately, continuing to restrict visitors to the office. You can still email or tel-
ephone staff Monday-Friday 9.30am-12.30pm. If any resident requires a meeting, we will try our best to ac-
commodate you. 
 
Claytawc continues to request that you wear a face mask in the reception area. 
 

Quote 
“Much of the stress that people feel doesn’t come from having too much to do. It comes from not finishing 
what they’ve started.” 
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